
Superintendent’s Message
Mr. Jesse Navarro
It is hard to imagine that we are midway through our school year.  Since the beginning of the school year, Woodville School has sponsored a variety of activities - Pride Day - Red Ribbon Week - All American Academic/Athletic Competition - Fall Festival, and most importantly our PIQE (Parent Involvement for Quality Education) program for parents. Two goals of the Woodville LCAP are to improve student achievement and parent involvement.  Woodville School continues in its effort to create a positive school climate for all. Our biggest challenge is rapidly approaching.  In April and May, we will be administering the annual state testing (CAASPP).  The school district will be scheduling a variety of activities in preparation for this year’s testing. I am looking forward to a successful second half of the school year!
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PIQE 
(Parent Institute for Quality Education)
Woodville School had their first PIQE class which culminated with a graduation ceremony on December 6, 2016. There were thirty-nine (39) graduates.  Parents attended a six week course which included classes on the importance of open lines of communication with their child and the school; how to interpret student test data as it relates to student achievement, and encourage their children to set goals for themselves for higher education.
Parent Information
February 24, 2017- End of 2nd Trimester
March 7 & March 9, 2017- Parent-Teacher Conferences (students will be released at 12:55 p.m.)
School Site Council

 The Woodville School Site Council/ELAC for the school year 2016/2017 has been established.  The primary function of the council is to develop a Single Plan for Student Achievement which serves as the guide to ensure that the school district provides effective instructional programs and interventions for all students.  This is a collaborative effort of parents, teachers, and administrators.  The elected parents for this year are:
Ofelia Aguirre, Maria Trujillo, Maria Gonzalez, Marcelina Roque, and Cesar Guzman

Student Technology
Woodville school has state of the art technology available for all students. One of the LCAP goals is technology.  Woodville School provides every student with a classroom Chromebook. In addition, students also receive computer time as part of their normal school day.  Although technology is available for all students, students are reminded that technology is just one resource they have available to them to help them master content standards.
Parent Education 
Woodville School District is committed to providing educational opportunities for parents. Parent education activities such as those listed below are currently being organized and will be offered to parents in the coming months.
*ESL Classes
*PIQE Level II
*Parent Computer Classes
Student Motivation

Mr. Navarro and Mr. Villarreal visited students in grades 5-8 to express the importance of students doing their best in school. They also focused on self-motivation and how having a positive attitude towards school can be the difference between success and failure.  With CAASPP testing scheduled for the month of April, students were also challenged to do their best on state testing.
Woodville Union School District LCAP Update





“Don’t be afraid to change something that isn’t working, even if you are changing it the very next day!”








